Henan Liaison Unit relocates to new
office

The Henan Liaison Unit (HALU) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region (HKSAR) Government moved to its long-term office today (February 25).
The new address and detailed contact information is as follows:

Address: Unit 23A01, Block A, Kai Xuan Plaza, junction of Huayuan Road and
Nongke Road, Jinshui District, Zhengzhou, Henan Province

Tel: (86-371) 6123 1206
Fax: (86-371) 6123 1213

Email: halu@wheto.gov.hk

Website: www.wheto.gov.hk

The HALU, under the purview of the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office
in Wuhan of the HKSAR, commenced operation in September 2016. It strives to
strengthen Hong Kong's connections with Henan Province as well as its
municipalities; promote economic and trade relations with Henan Province;
organise activities to promote Hong Kong's advantages; liaise with Hong Kong
people or groups living, working or studying in Henan Province; and provide
support to Hong Kong residents and enterprises in the area.
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